
St. Cecilia’s Public School 

Visit to Gurdwara Rakab ganj Sahib Ji 

Classes IV & V  

 
 

St. Cecilia’s Public School organized a visit to Gurdwara Rakab Ganj Sahib on 27th and 28th 

September, 2022 for Classes IV and V, respectively. It was planned as per the invitation 

received from International Centre for Sikh Studies. Respected Madam Principal showed 

keen interest in the same and hence, scheduled the visit on two days.  

 

Huge participation of students was seen on both the days. They had reached school on time 

and buses were already arranged for commuting. Students and the accompanying teacher 

in-charges were directed to the auditorium upon their arrival at the gurdwara. Everybody 

watched the Holographic movie based on the teachings and sacrifices made by different 

Sikh gurus. It was found enthralling by the viewers. Thereafter, students paid their respect 

to the place of worship while listening to the spiritual shabads which had a calming effect 

on all. Subsequently, everyone proceeded towards the Langar hall for the ‘langar prasad’ 

and refreshment.  

 

It was truly an educative and memorable experience for teachers and students to get 

familiar with an aspect of Sikh culture and history. Everyone felt blessed to have been a part 

of the delightful visit.  


